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Kia ora, 

 

Wheels to Wings cycleway – proposed tree planting, 541 Harewood Road 

The detailed design for Wheels to Wings cycleway is progressing. A recommendation that came from the Hearings 

Panel was to investigate the possibility of planting new trees on Council land at 541 Harewood Road, adjacent to 

your property. 

We would like to get your feedback about any possible new tree planting at this location and are happy to come 

and meet with you if you would like to discuss further on site. 

You can contact me on  or  with any feedback or to arrange a time to meet 

with you. 

Thank you and I look forward to hearing from you.   

 

Ngā mihi, 

 

Kelly Griffiths 

Senior Project Manager 
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